
 

 

 

7th November 2022 

Visit to Burnley Community Grocery 

Dear Parents/ carers  

On Tuesday 8th November 2022 your son / daughter will be visiting Burnley community grocery shop to donate food 

donations that we have received. The students will be able to have a look around the shop and talk to staff about the 

work involved. 

The visit will be during the college day 1.00pm to 3.00pm, so students travel to and from college as normal.  

If you have any questions please contact myself. 

Yours sincerely 

N.Booth 

N. Booth 

Teaching Assistant  

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Visit to Burnley Community Grocery (Return to N Booth) 

Student name  

☐ 
I give permission for my child to attend Burnley Community grocery on Tuesday 8th 
November 2022 

☐ 
I confirm the medical information school holds remains current and there have been no 
changes since September 2022 

Signed  Date  
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